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Dear Mr. Trusky, f

We received your kind letter of July 27, 1986 and inform you
that from all the films you are interested in we have 1ln our
collection only 2 reels of the film "Told in the I:IlllS". These

2 reels have been preserved since 20-s when the film was
distributed in this country. We restored them and made from Them
a new dupe negative. The original reels were destroyed as They

were on inflammable film, were in bad technical shape and were
dangerous as inflammable material.

Unfortunately we do not have other films interesting To you.
We do not know &n which archive these films could be preserved.
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L/( /( w oincerely yours
AL 11, Mark Strotchkov
Director
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